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August 10, 2022 

 

Dear Students and Parents: 

 

Welcome to the River Valley Technical Center! We are very excited to start the new school year with both our new students and 

returning students. RVTC students, you are part of a school community that values hands-on, project-based learning experiences, 

employability skills that will prepare you for life after high school, and student leadership in a great school atmosphere.  We believe 

you are making a great choice in preparing for your future.   We hope you will take advantage of all the wonderful opportunities you 

will have at RVTC, such as participating in job shadows and internships, participating in Career and Technical Student organizations, 

and earning college credits.  We invite you to attend our New Student Orientation on September 2 and cannot wait to see our 

returning Level II students for another great year! 

 

Please note the following important dates: 

▪ New Student Orientation for you and your parents will be Tuesday, August 30, from 5:00-6:00 in our Atrium. Just follow the 
signs to the Atrium as you enter the building.   We will introduce the faculty, go over first day routine, meet the faculty, give 
a quick overview of RVTC services, and a tour of the center and your program area.  This is a good time to ask any questions 
that you may have. 

▪ The first day of class for all students is Wednesday, August 31.   Morning classes run from 7:45-9:45. Afternoon classes run 
from 11:40-1:40. For new students:  Upon your arrival, please head to the Atrium.  The Atrium is the central gathering point 
for all students each day.  There will be staff available to point you in the right direction and answer any questions. 

 

Enclosed with this mailing are the following items: 

▪ 2022-23 school calendar 
▪ Driving/Riding Permission form for any non-Springfield student who plans to drive to the Tech Center or ride with another 

student. PLEASE fill this out and return with signatures. Driving forms are due no later than Friday, September 9. 
  

On the first day of class you will receive a copy of your program’s course expectations and a student health form.  We invite you to 

review our student handbook at any time on our website, www.rvtc.org under the “student” link.  The enclosed forms, along with 

the student health form, must be returned no later than Friday, September 9. 

 

We are here to make your experience rewarding.  Please note that we have a webpage at rvtc.org, where you can get information 

and extra copies of forms. We also have a Facebook page, “River Valley Tech Center”, where we post pictures and updates on RVTC 

activities.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our Guidance Office at (802) 885-8305.  Once again, thank you for 

choosing to attend the River Valley Technical Center.  We look forward to meeting you at the orientation on August 30. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Scott Farr, Superintendent/Director 


